
 
Proclamation 

October is Canadian Public Library Month 
October 16 to 22, 2022 is Ontario Library Week 

 
 

I, Mayor Sandy Brown, on behalf of Council, and I, Bill Rea, on behalf of the Library 
Board do hereby proclaim the month of October as “Canadian Public Library Month” 
and October 16 to 22 as “Ontario Public Library Week” in the Town of Orangeville; and 
 
Whereas, Libraries are a place Canadians visit to learn, share ideas and meet fellow 
residents; and 
 
Whereas, Orangeville Public Library builds community through partnerships, 
championing inclusivity and ensuring equitable access for all; and 
 
Whereas, Orangeville Public Library ignites curiosity and boosts discovery through life-
long learning with books, technology, programs and dynamic spaces; and 
 
Whereas, Orangeville Public Library’s vision is that our library is a place for everyone to 
connect and discover, where learning and possibility allows each member to soar; and 
 
Whereas, the Orangeville Public Library welcomes all members of the community to 
visit both locations and to use their library card to access a full range of print and digital 
resources for all ages and interests. Books are just the beginning; and 
 
Now Therefore, I, Mayor Sandy Brown, on behalf of Council, and I, Bill Rea, on behalf 
of the Library Board urge all citizens to celebrate both Canadian Library Month and 
Ontario Library Week and to participate in the special activities planned in the Town of 
Orangeville. 

 
 
 
 

Sandy Brown 
 Mayor 

 
 
 

Bill Rea 
Library Board Chair 
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